
PTO Used Uniform Sale

The St. Malachy PTO will be having its annual used uniform sale on Thursday,
May 4, 2023 in the school gym (5-7pm). All items will be 50% off during the
last half hour of the sale (from 6:30-7pm).

Tags will be coming home via backpack mail. You may start turning items
NOW to the school office. Please attach the tags using safety pins only.
Using staples, tagging guns or tape can tear the clothes or fall off. Thank you
for your help with this!

Please make sure to fill out tags completely to avoid confusion. Please also
make sure all uniforms are freshly washed. This year we are including the
following items in the sale:
● Uniforms
● Spirit wear

If you want more information about this year’s sale, please contact:
Elise Kiefer at mamakiefer06@gmail.com or Kathleen Sippel at
kmrsippel@yahoo.com
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